
14 May 2018 

Blue Sky Board Update  

Blue Sky Alternative Investments Limited (ASX: BLA) (‘Blue Sky’) today announced that Mr Michael 
Gordon had resigned as a non-executive director. 

Mr Gordon’s resignation is for health reasons and effective immediately.     

Mr John Kain, Blue Sky Chairman, said: “On behalf of the Blue Sky Board, I would like to thank Michael 
for his strong contribution and we wish him the best.” 

The Blue Sky Board is continuing with its process to appoint new independent directors and is committed 
to transitioning to a majority independent Board ahead of the Blue Sky Annual General Meeting in 
October. 

For more information, please contact:  

Leyya Taylor 
Company Secretary  
Blue Sky Alternative Investments Limited  

Telephone:  07 3270 7500  
Email:   ltaylor@blueskyfunds.com.au  
Website: blueskyfunds.com.au 

For media enquiries, please contact:

Emily Blyth 
Telephone:  0401 601 044 
Email:   emily.blyth@consiglio.com.au 


